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Vane Close

03/09/2017  16:44:412017/4327/P INT Sally platt Although my house will not be directly effected by this planned excavation as it is some 

distance away, but indirectly the noise, disruption and problems of access to the road 

leading into the Close would be sure to effect me. More important however is that if 

permission is granted it will set a precedent for future applications. This could lead to big 

problems for many of the 20 residents who live on the Close. The houses are very closely 

interlinked with connecting walls of very thin construction. I can hear people coughing and 

talking in loud voices through the walls so any major construction would become a 

nightmare.

This is totally different from the usual Victorian

solidly built houses that get permission to do this type of conversion. Please think again.
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